
   Economic Development Committee Minutes  
 
Honorable Council  
City of Newark 
March 17, 2016 
 

There was a meeting of the Economic Development Committee in Council Chambers on 
Monday March 14, 2016 after Safety Committee with these members present: 
 
Jeremy Blake   Curtis Johnson 
Jeff Rath   Mark Fraizer 
Bill Cost Jr 
 
We Wish to Report: 
 

 
1. Director Mauter gave a presentation regarding the Cherry Valley and Thornwood 

proposed connector and the re-development of that area. Newark Mayor Hall and 
Heath Mayor Johns also spoke. The power point presentation that was given is attached 
to represent the minutes of the Economic Development Committee.  
 

 

Jeremy Blake, Chair 


